
EMU Board of Regents 

Public Communications 

201 Welch Hall 

Friday, October 20, 2017 at 12 p.m. 

 

 

FIVE PEOPLE HAVE REQUESTED TO SPEAK (as of the October 19 deadline) 

 

FIVE CONFIRMED SPEAKERS – up to three (3) minutes each 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Rebecca Sipe – Thank you for the support of the Honors College throughout my seven year 

tenure 

 

2. Miles Payne (Student Government) – Student Body update 

 

3. Larry Borum III (Student Government) – More investment in student affairs resources 

 

4. Judith Kullberg (EMU-AAUP) – Shared governance and online degree programs 

 

5. Kangkana Koli (Center for Multicultural Affairs) – The work that the CMA has done for this 

campus and the support we may need from administration in the future 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


